
Thank you for your message. 
 
The Mayor's visit to India and Pakistan was to promote the London Is Open message, encouraging 
increased trade and investment links between London and the respective countries/cities, greater 
connections across cultural and creative industries, and promoting the opportunities in London for 
tourism, students and business people. 
 
The trip was paid from existing budget within the Greater London Authority. 
 
Yours sincerely, 


